
 

April 3, 2023 
 
The Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor – 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Board Registrar: 
 
Re: SYNERGY NORTH CORPORATION - 2023 Electricity Distribution Rate Application 

EB-2023-0106 

 
 
Synergy North Corporation (SYNERGY NORTH) confirms the following has been completed as 

instructed by the OEB by Letter of Direction dated March 29, 2023: 

 

1. Links to both the Notice of Hearing and Procedural Order No.1 and the application and 
evidence has been posted to the website at https://synergynorth.ca/business/billing/rates/. 

2. The Notice of Hearing and Procedural Order No.1 and a link to the OEB’s 2023 Distribution 
Rates page has been sent by email to each of the intervenors of record in EB-2016-0105 
and EB-2010-0135. 

3. This letter is confirming compliance with the Letter of Direction. 
4. A copy of the Notice of Hearing and Procedural Order No.1, the application and any 

evidence are available to anyone requesting the material. 
 

If you require any further information, please contact the undersigned at (807) 467-8014. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Janice Robertson 
Finance & Regulatory Assurance Manager 
SYNERGY NORTH CORPORATION 
34 Cumberland Street North  
Thunder Bay, Ontario  
P7A 4L4 
 
Phone: (807) 467-8014 
Email: jrobertson@synergynorth.ca 
    
   
 

 

https://synergynorth.ca/business/billing/rates/
mailto:jrobertson@synergynorth.ca

